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Comments: Opening this region to clear cutting is extremely harmful to thethos habitat that is important the the

people who live near it. Personally, I hate to see the detrimental effects on wildlife this would have, particularly

the salmon of the Nooksak. Don't open this beautiful region to clear cutting. It is the wrong idea. Thank you.


